
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
4/6/2015 Edition 32 Summer Term    Tel/Fax: 01726 850420  
Email: secretary@bugle.cornwall.sch.uk  www.bugle.eschools.co.uk/website 

Dear Parents, 
Welcome back to the second half of the Summer 
Term.  I hope that you all had a great half term with 
your children. 
The next 7 weeks are very busy so please make sure 
that you continue to check bags for newsletters and 
information of upcoming events.  We will also update 
the website and send texts to keep you up to date. 
Tomorrow is a non-uniform day.  Please could 
children in KS1 bring in chocolate as donations and 
children in KS2 bring in bottles? 
On Monday it is Year 4 who will be able to come into 
the staffroom at 8:45am to have breakfast with the 
rest of their class. 
Class photos will be taken next Tuesday along with 
team sports photos. 
Please come along next Friday to support our 
Summer Fete which begins at 2:30pm.   
The following Friday (19th June) is Sports Day and 
this will start at 9:30am.  The reserve date is Monday 
22nd June. 
Have a brilliant weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Headteacher  

Achievers of the Week Ending 
22/5/15 
Reception  Theo Stratford-Torres 
Year 1   Leandro Pinho 
Year 2   Kayden Stocks 
Year 3   Albie Clements 
Year 4   Giovanny Guedes  
Year 5   Robert Harrison 
Year 6   Charlie Murray 
Class of the Week Year 4 
Buddy of the Week Tiani Stephens 
Reading Challenge Year 3 
Attendance  Year 5   99.6% 

Reading Challenge week ending 22/5/15 
Reception      69.7%  
Year 1  76% 
Year 2  77.1% 
Year 3  87.8% 
Year 4  79.2% 
Year 5  75% 
Year 6  83.3% 

 

Good to Be Green   
Well done to all of the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  160 
texts were sent to parents on the 
Friday before half term for children 
that had remained ‘green’ all week.  
Well done! 

Plant Sale for the RNLI – 9th June 
Last half term, Year 1 were lucky enough to have the 
support of the family learning tutor and some super  
parents to help them with their ‘plants’ topic.  They 
thoroughly enjoyed these weekly sessions and we  
think that the parents did too. 
Children took part in a range of activities including  
decorating pots and planting various seeds!   
The children will now be selling these plants to raise  
money for the RNLI who visited us in the Spring Term.   
This sale will take place on Tuesday 9th June at 3pm  
outside of Year 1’s classroom. 
We hope you will be able to support this event by  
purchasing something for your garden.  If you have  
anything ‘garden related’ you would be willing to  
donate to our sale we would be extremely grateful. 

Diary Dates: 
5/6/15   Non School Uniform Day – donations 

for school fete KS1 chocolate/KS2 
bottles 

  Dental survey of 5 year olds 
9/6/15  Tempest Photography 
11/6/15  KS2 Swimming 
12/6/15 Year 6 Hit the Surf, Newquay 
  Year 5 Hazard Alley, St Austell 
  School Fete 
18/6/15  KS2 Swimming 
19/6/15 Sports Day  
25/6/15  KS2 Swimming 
2/7/15   KS2 Swimming 
  Bodmin College Transition Day 
6&7/7/15 Poltair and Penrice Transition Days 
9/7/15   KS2 Swimming 
9/7/15  STALC Presentation Evening 
13-15/7/15 Year 5/6 Residential Trip  
23//7/15 Last Day of Summer Term 
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